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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that United Nations funds and programmes
and specialized agencies actively engage in the process leading up to the World
Conference by prioritizing the development of concrete ways to support the full
and effective participation of indigenous peoples in the World Conference,
including technical and financial support.
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